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Date: August 4, 2023

To: Commissioners Court

From: Jon Kleinheksel ﬁk

Re: County Road 281 Reconstruction

As part of the continued development of the Trinity Falls subdivision, McKinney
Municipal Utility District No. 1, the owner and developer, is planning to extend the
concrete pavement of Trinity Falls Pkwy northward to the border of the planned Outer
Loop Rd. As such, their contractor will reconstruct roughly 1,200 ft. of asphalt road from
just north of Parkland Cres. The new concrete curb and gutter portion of Trinity Falls
Pkwy will be maintained by the MUD upon completion of the upgrade in February 2024.

Details of the project may be reviewed in the attached illustration. Throughout the
project, Public Works crews will monitor the progress in an effort to expeditiously
address any safety issues and minimize inconvenience to the public.

Please feel free to ask questions and I will respond accordingly.

Thank you.



